
  
Email: info@CAHRAD.org 

6863 Compton Heights Cir, Clifton, VA 20124 
 
May 13, 2016 
 
Dear Fellow Cambodian Expatriates: 
  
Cambodian Americans for Human Rights and Democracy (CAHRAD) believes basic human 
rights and fundamental freedom are fast deteriorating in Cambodia. This crisis situation requires 
immediate and concrete response. 
  
We are petitioning to leaders of the free world to intervene including President of the United 
States, Leaders of United States Senate and Congress, Canadian Prime Minister and Leaders of 
the Canadian Parliament, United Nations Secretary General as well as Signatories of the “1991 
Paris Peace Agreement” for Cambodia.      
  
We are appealing to all Cambodian expatriates to join us in this petition by collecting and 
submitting the petition form to CAHRAD. 
  
Cambodia, as a democracy, is moving in the wrong direction. It is currently ruled as if by a 
dictator who has been in power for more than 30 years. Cambodia can regain democratic 
foothold, but it needs the respect for human rights and fundamental freedom assured by 
the “1991 Paris Peace Agreement”. 
  
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Tung Yap 
President, Cambodian Americans for Human Rights and Democracy 
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